

Resolution n° 5-2019-e

Contribution from Japan for 2019

Noting Japan's offer to make a contribution of US\$1 million (one million US dollars) to support Unitaid's efforts in multidrug-resistant tuberculosis (MDR-TB) and;

Acknowledging the revised guiding principles and criteria for additional contributions presented at the 20th meeting of the Policy and Strategy Committee (UNITAID/PSC20/2018/4/REV1);

The Executive Board is satisfied that Japan's proposed funding is aligned with the guiding principles and meets the criteria therein.

Accordingly, the Executive Board welcomes Japan's offer of funding and instructs the Secretariat to undertake any necessary administrative arrangements to accept it.

Marta Maurás

Chair of the Unitaid Executive Board

Date: 11 March 2019